
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To: All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department   
Date: May 31, 2019  
Bulletin No.: NY 2019-12 
Subject: Reduction of the Real Property Tax Service Mortgage Verification Fee   

Per the Suffolk County Clerk effective immediately the Real Property Tax Service Mortgage 
Verification Fee has been reduced from $300 per mortgage related document to $200 per 
mortgage related document. All other fees have remained the same. 
 
A copy of the Suffolk County Clerk’s memo is annexed hereto for your ready reference. 
 
Click HERE to download the Suffolk Clerk’s memo. 
 
As always, please feel free to reach out to the WFG team if you have any questions. Thank you! 
 
 

 

 

 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/7RgCrZ8DMg3Lfuw/download

